
 

 

Newsletter 

Friday, 13th May 

Term Dates 

A reminder that school closes next Friday (20th 

May) and reopens on Monday, 6th June. We also 

remind you that following the summer holidays 

school reopens in September on Friday, 2nd. 

PE Kits 

From September, when all children return to school following the summer 

holidays, we will have a full return to normal, regarding PE kits. This will mean 

black shorts, a plain white t-shirt and black gym shoes or a change of black 

trainers. These will need to be in a PE bag, which will stay in school. The bag 

should not be large and school labelled drawstring bags are available from Logo 

to Go.  

Until then, after half-term (06.06.22), we ask that children come to school each 

day in their normal school uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag, which will again 

stay in school. This can be what they are presently allowed to wear and a bag of 

choice (again, not large bag). We do not want people to presently go out to buy 

anything new, but as a reminder, children should be wearing a plain white t-

shirt, black trainers, and black shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms. 

Thank you 

Quad Kids 

Some of our Y3/4 children 

attended the Quad Kids 

athletics event on Tuesday at 

Brierton Sports Centre.  

They performed brilliantly and 

enthusiastically and qualified 

for the Town Final. All children 

competed in a run, sprint, 

standing jump, howler throw 

and relay and all 

demonstrated a fantastic 

technique in all five events. 

Well done everyone! 

Science Week 

In addition to the start of our Jubilee celebrations, 

next week is Science Week! We look forward to a 

week full of wonderful experiments and exciting 

activities, including from Professor Brainstorm and 

Animal Encounters. 

 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

As part of our celebrations next Friday 20th May, we will be having a Crown 

Competition throughout the whole of school from Nursery to Y6. We are asking 

children to design and make a crown fit for a King, Queen, Prince or Princess. 

Please bring your entries into school on Friday 20th May for judging.  

It will also be a non-uniform day next Friday. If children would like, they can come 

to school dressed in red, white and blue. 

 
Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. They have pulled out all the stops and done themselves proud! 

Examples include: trying really hard to remember finger spaces in writing, fantastic memory when learning new 

words in French, working exceptionally hard on all targets (putting in all effort to the end of the day), making a 

great start with our time lessons in Maths, always getting on with tasks and putting 100% effort in to work, super 

rugby skills, showing great care and consideration to classmates, excellent progress in writing, showing an 

understanding of time, showing an excellent technique in cricket lessons, being able to find a ¼ of a shape and a 

first-class attitude towards their SATs (all Y6!). 

 

Y2 & Y6 SATs 

Our Y6 pupils cannot be faulted for their efforts 

during the examination period and have worked – 

heads down – to the best of their ability, and given 

their all. As a school, we give them a huge pat on 

the back for a job well done!  

Well done to our Y2 children also, who have been 

working through their tests and assessments this 

week and giving their all. Good luck to staff and 

pupils who will continue this into next week. For 

children of such a young age they are doing a 

cracking job and should be very proud of 

themselves! 

 


